
2018-2019 6th Grade Vaccination Requirements 
 

Hartselle City Schools 
ATTENTION: Parents of 5th grade students 

Vaccination required for all students 
 Entering the 6th grade for 2018-2019 

 
This letter contains important information about the TDaP IMMUNIZATION REQUIREMENT 
FOR 6th GRADE ENTRY. 
 
All students entering the 6th grade for the upcoming school year must show proof of the 
TDaP immunization by presenting an updated Alabama Certificate of Immunization. 
 
The TDaP vaccination provides protection against tetanus, diphtheria, and pertussis (whooping 
cough), a highly contagious disease that can be severe or fatal, especially in very young children. 
 
Your doctor or other health care provider can arrange a TDaP vaccination for you and should 
provide the updated Alabama Certificate of Immunization at the time of your child’s vaccination. 
You can also visit any health department to receive the TDaP vaccination. 
 
Every student entering the 6th grade must have documentation of receiving the TDaP 
vaccination in order to return to school on August 7, 2018.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in maintaining a safe and healthy learning environment for all our 
students. 
 
 
Christine Craig, School Nurse 
Hartselle Intermediate School 
256-773-6094 
christine.craig@hartselletigers.org 

 
 

 



 


